
LAKE IDE 
WATER R 

DATE DEPOSIT 

December 19, 2012 DEC 27 2012 2 8 3 
Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Application for Approval of Transfer of Shangri-La By The Lake Utilities, Inc. to Lakeside 

Waterworks, Inc. 


Enclosed on our Application of Transfer. In addition, a check to FPSC for $1,500.00 has been provided. 


If you have any further questions, please contact Carl Smith, Director at: 7278359522. 


Respectfully, 


Lakeside Waterworks, Inc. 
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